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October 19, 2010
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Tim Madden, KI4TG
BEARS

3335 Greenville Street

Cocoa, Fl.  32926-3704

Dear Tim,
We appreciate all the support BEARS gave us for the Hamfest.  Getting the Bears vehicle here so everyone could tour it was a wonderful occurrence for the Hamfest.  We appreciate all of your efforts and hope BEARS will do the same next year.  
Enclosed please find a donation of $300.00 to BEARS for their efforts towards our successful Hamfest.
Thank BEARS for your part in making this a great Hamfest.
Sincerely,

Jim Long KI4RBW and Kathy Quinn KI4RQY
2010 Melbourne Hamfest 
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